Staff Briefing- 24.5.17

JB went through the final draft of the Internal Communications Policy.

Teachers reminded to send notes from staff meetings to Ellie so she can pass them on to
TAs.

Any questions on the Internal Comms Policy to be sent to Ellie.

There have been reports of hate crimes taking place in local mosques- please be mindful
that this may have affected some of our pupils.

DEAR on Thursday at 2:00pm.

Staff to come to the office to sign form to say that they have read and understood the
Internal Comms Policy.



